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We started the Month on the 5th November when, as part 
of the Creative Challenge Award, 19 Scouts prepared a glow 
stick "Scare" trail for the Cubs and Beavers. Scouts also 
helped the Beavers and Cubs toast marsh mallows over an 
alter fire. Keith Quayle ASL was able to light the bonfire 
despite the very wet conditions.  

 
The following week the Scouts, led by the SPLs and PLs practised using the 
gas cookers by preparing hot drinks. 
 

 
On the 20th November we attempted to produce Christmas Present 
tags for sale at the Fair, but despite some hard work on everyone's 
part the resulting "product" was not deemed worthy of sale. We will 
try something else for next year!  
 
Scouts also participated in the Christmas fair on the 23rd helping to run several stalls. 
 

At the end of the month, 11 Scouts accompanied the Cubs to 
the old school lodge at Deiniolen and enjoyed trips to Anglesey 
Sea Zoo and South Stack Lighthouse on the Saturday and 
Llanberis Slate museum on the Sunday.  

More details on this weekend can be found in the Activities section. 
 

Activities in December – not to be missed 
 

 
 
 
 

Night Hike 
Friday 11th December 

Visit to Awesome Walls 
Thursday 17th December 


